Pickleball Club
Permission Leter

October 25, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Is your child interested in learning the rules of the fast-growing game of pickleball?
Then Pickleball Club is for you!

This club is for second and third graders.

Wednesdays this November and December after school — pick up at 4:55.
@November 8th
@November 151
@November 29t

Note: We will NOT meet on the following
Wednesdays:

November 22nd (No School)
@December 131" December éth (Teacher Meeting)

“December 20t

We will meet rain or shine.

During the club, your child will learn how to play pickleball. Therefore, sneakers are

required. Some of the lessons will involve the following:
© Court/positions
© Equipment
© Rules of the game
© Scoring
If you would like your child to participate in the program, please grant your

permission by signing in the designated areas below. Return this slip by Wednesday,

November 1¢t. | look forward to your child being involved in this program! ©

Sincerely,
Katie Haines




Session 1 - 2023

Student’'s Name

Grade

Homeroom Teacher

Parent’'s Email

| give my child permission to participate in Pickleball Club.

Emergency Contact Information:

Name

Phone Number

Medical Concerns/Allergies:

Pick Up Arrangements (Please select one):
O My child will WALK home
O My child will go to the YMCA

O My child will be PICKED UP (please complete the portion below)

Names of People Who May Pick up Student (Must present valid ID):

Name: Relationship to Student:

Parent’s signature Date




